
  
 

HARDY LEAGUE A.G.M. 

MONDAY 8
th

 NOVEMBER 2010 

WAREHAM GOLF CLUB 
 

 

Mr Knott welcomed all the representatives to Wareham 

 

1. APOLOGIES. D Picton Weymouth 

    P Crane Weymouth 

    P Saltman Queens Park 

 

2. The minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted as a true record. 

 

3. Matters arising. 

No matters arising 

4. Correspondence 

 

1 Letters had been received from Ferndown Forest and Folke applying to join the Hardy 

“A” league. 

 

5.      The financial report was read and accepted. 

 

 6. It was agreed that the subscription for 2011 remains at £10.00. 

 

 7. Mr B Hipkiss gave the report for Hardy B League. 

 

8.      Mr A Knott gave the report for Hardy A League.  

 

 9. PROPOSALS 

 

  1. That the above clubs be accepted into the Hardy “A” league. 

  

 The representatives of the above clubs gave reports of their suitability to join the 

league. 

 

After discussion it was decided to accept Folke and Ferndown Forest into the “A” division. 

With further discussion as to when they should join the league. Due to the entry of 

Christchurch for the coming year leaving a fixture problem it was. 

 

Proposed. 

 

N Mobb  Sherborne. 

A Cuddy   Canford Magna. 

 

That four leagues be formed for the “A” league as follows: - 

Div1 Seven Teams   Two to be relegated  

Div2 Seven Teams   Two to be promoted and two to be relegated 

Div3 Seven Teams   Two to be promoted and one to be relegated  

Div4 Four Teams   One to be promoted.  

This to be the three new clubs and the team with the lowest points score of divs 3a 3b 

 

This was accepted with a majority vote. 

 



  
 

The cup draw took place at this point. Mr Knott will get the new tables and cup draw out 

to all clubs by the end of the week. 

 

10.  The presentations took place for clubs present. 
 

Hardy “A” 

 

Mr Knott would ensure that Div 3A cup would be got from Weymouth, due to their 

apologised absence and passed on to Lyme Regis. Div3b Cup will be delivered to Came 

Down. The K O Cup and Div 2 Trophy will be delivered to Yeovil. 

 

Hardy “B”  

 

Mr Hipkiss will get the K O Cup to Bulbury. 

 

 

11. A.O.B.  

The matter of games not being played was discussed at this point and after many 

interesting points being raised. It was decided that points deduction/relegation for a team not 

honouring their commitments would have little effect. It was decided that clubs should be 

reminded that Golf should be a game played by gentlemen who honour their commitments and 

play to the best of their abilities at all times. 

 

Mr Mobb Sherborne asked about short notice being given for non-attendance for the after 

a game causing financial difficulties for caterers. It was pointed out that all catering arrangements 

should sorted out at leased 1 week prior to the game as per rule 5.  

 

Mr Knott, on behalf of Bob and himself, thanked Wareham Golf Club for allowing the use 

of their clubhouse.  

 

 

Post A.G.M.  

We have been informed that Cheddington Court Golf Club has ceased exist with 

immediate effect. The course is being returned to farm land. We wish all the members well, and 

hope they are all able to re-locate without to much difficulty.   


